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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Tuesday 18th April 2006
Question No 18
Question:
Cllr J Neville 
"To ask the Manager to have arranged the provision of two litter bins at the pedestrian entrance to Kilnamanagh from the nearby Luas stop and for this to be done on the basis of a recent reccommendation from the Environment S.PC in relation to the provision of litter bins and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?."
Reply:
The engineer in charge of the cleansing section reports that his staff installed a litter bin at this location at the end of 2005/early 2006 and this bin is being serviced daily and once at weekends.  Cleansing section staff are currently observing the usage of this litter bin and consider that at the present time there is no need for an additional bin at this location.  
